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September 28, 2010 
 
The Honorable Arnold Schwarzenegger 
Governor, State of California 
State Capital Building 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
RE:  Support for Immediate Budget Action to Address Child Care 
 
Dear Governor: 
 
On behalf of the hundreds of affected families in the County of El Dorado, the Board of 
Supervisors for the County of El Dorado asks that you immediately vote for a California 
budget that keeps families working, creates and maintains jobs, provides a strong safety 
net for working poor families and children, contributes to an economic turnaround, and 
goes after targeted revenue solutions at the state and federal level.  
 
The Board of Supervisors understands that there are no easy choices; however, we 
cannot continue to put working poor families, education and children in harm’s way. 

The budget impasse and impacts have already devastated our non profit agencies and 
low income families. Please take proactive action and help us keep our families working 
and their children in good care.  

Thank you, Governor Schwarzenegger, for your immediate attention to this request.  

Sincerely,  

 

Norma Santiago, Chair 

 

cc: Assemblymember Ted Gaines 

10-1039 ATTACH.A1




